
Announcement of Superintendent Vacancy 
 

Homer Community Consolidated School District 33C 
Homer Glen, Illinois 

 
The Homer Community Consolidated School District 33C Board of Education 
announces the commencement of a search for a new superintendent of schools who 
will assume responsibilities on July 1, 2018.  This is an excellent professional 
opportunity for a qualified and experienced educational leader to lead a strong 
elementary school district in Homer Glen, Illinois, a highly progressive grade school 
district that works hard to ensure students are “Future Ready” and empowered for 
success in a dynamic world.  
 
District 33C serves 3,700 students in grades Pre-K through 8, housed in four 
elementary schools, one middle school and one junior high.  Students are provided a 
comprehensive curriculum to meet their academic, social, emotional and physical 
needs.  
 
Homer 33C is nestled in the upscale community of Homer Glen, a “suburban gem” 
offering a unique blend of open space, beautiful residential developments and 
vibrant commercial corridors with significant commercial growth potential. Located 
just 25 miles southwest of downtown Chicago, Homer Glen is strategically 
positioned in one of Will County’s largest municipalities, and offers residents the 
unique blend of a rural setting with the convenience of locally-owned businesses 
and nationally recognized chain stores. It was listed as one of the Safest Cities in 
Illinois by SafeWise in 2017, making it an ideal environment for families to raise 
children and enjoy the strong educational programs of Homer 33C. 
 
The schools are supported by a committed faculty and by a dedicated Board of 
Education.  Additional information about the school district may be found at 
www.homerschools.org.   
 
Application Procedure 
 
This will be considered a “ROLLING SEARCH” with applicant materials being 
reviewed by the consultants as they are submitted. Interested candidates are urged 
to complete the online application process at www.bwpassociates.com no later than 
March 16, 2018. 
 
An application should include: 

 A completed online Applicant Data Form 
 A letter of application indicating qualifications and reasons for interest in the 

position 
 A current resume 
 College/University transcripts 

http://www.homerschools.org/
http://www.bwpassociates.com/


 Four to six letters of recommendation 
 Evidence of eligibility to be a Superintendent in Illinois 

 
All of the required materials may be submitted online at www.bwpassociates.com.   
 
Application materials will be treated confidentially. Applicants are requested not to 
contact members of the Board of Education. 
 
A regionally competitive compensation package will be offered to the successful 
candidate. 
 
Each candidate will be informed of the Board’s selection and appointment of the 
new Superintendent. The final selection and appointment is the sole responsibility 
of the Board of Education. 
 

BWP and Associates, Ltd. 
872 South Milwaukee Avenue, #221 

Libertyville, IL 60048 
 

For additional information, please contact BWP search consultants: 
 

Mark Friedman 847-975-8393 
Steve Griesbach 708-822-8706 

 

An equal opportunity employer 

 

http://www.bwpassociates.com/

